
[image: image2.png]



English as an Additional Language Policy
The principals for supporting children with English as an additional language are the principals of good practice with all children. However we have many strategies in place to support children with English as an additional language which are supported by all staff in the nursery.

We welcome all children to our nursery. The importance of home language is celebrated and encouraged. 
The correct pronunciation of the child’s and parents names is vital. Parents are asked to share key words in the child’s home language with key people and room staff to aid communication, develop relationships and self esteem for the child.
When relevant, rooms will provide visual clues and timetables in the form of photographs for the children and use gesture and non verbal communication alongside language to aid understanding. Visual daily routines support the children to understand “what happens next” which in turn helps to encourage confidence and understanding.

Songs, rhymes, instruments and actions encourage participation at group times and parents are encouraged to teach staff a song or action rhyme in the child’s home language to be learnt by all children.

The nursery will endeavour to obtain resources in the families’ home language to help communication and support parents who may have difficulty with speaking/understanding English themselves. 

If confident, parents are asked to support other parents who have the same home language. 

The policy will be reviewed annually.
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